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April 28, 2009
MEMORANDUM
TO:

Pamela Newton, Chair



Planning, Building and Zoning Committee

FROM:
Philip J. Rovang, Director



Department of Planning, Building and Development

SUBJECT:
Sustainable Farming and Local Food Production in Lake County: 
Study and Staff Recommendations

BACKGROUND:  On July 29, 2008, the Planning, Building and Zoning Committee authorized Planning, Building and Development staff to study Sustainable Agriculture in Lake County.  

Our staff would like to present this report that summarizes recent legislation and policies on federal, state and regional levels, promoting sustainable agriculture and locally grown food. The report identifies Lake County’s own Environmental Stewardship and Sustainability Goals and the Regional Framework Plan’s goals and policies that support sustainable agriculture and local food production.  

The report is enclosed and should be read before the upcoming meeting, if possible.
REQUESTED ACTION: The Planning Staff recommends that the PB&Z Committee authorize the Regional Planning Commission to review the report and potentially develop strategies to address the issues and opportunities for local food production, distribution and consumption of food grown in Lake County. The RPC would then present its recommended strategies to the PB&Z Committee.
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